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 GMOD test engine build technicians are required to participate in the annual unified engine build workshop.  In 
order to accommodate new technicians in the interim period between build workshops the following will apply. 
Engine build technicians who have not participated in the build workshop may be trained by technicians who have 
participated in the build workshop according to the test lab internal procedure.  The engine build documentation of 
test engines by technicians who did not attend the workshop but were trained by technicians who did attend shall be 
signed by both technicians. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Tim Cushing 
Fluids and Lubricants Engineering 
Global Propulsion Systems 
General Motors 
 


